
 

 

 
 

December 8, 2020 
Prof. Qiu Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 
Haidian District, Beijing, 100084, P. R. China 

 
Dear President Qiu Yong, 

I am very happy to congratulate you and Tsinghua University on its 110th anniversary, an 
undoubtedly important and exciting milestone in its institutional history.  
 
Tsinghua University is one of the oldest and most respected and prestigious universities 
in China, representing the importance of education and accumulation of knowledge for 
the Chinese culture and Chinese people.  

Such an occasion is an opportunity to congratulate you on Tsinghua University’s 
unwavering commitment to excellence and progress and vigorous innovation. 

Therefore, I have no doubt that we will continue to witness Tsinghua University go from 
strength to strength and strive for an even brighter future, whilst building on its 
celebrated, solid foundations of academic and institutional achievements.  

Like Tsinghua University, the Hebrew University of Jerusalem, is a well-established, 91 
year old academic institution, who not only esteems innovation and cutting-edge 
research but also appreciates the value of maintaining the tradition of commitment to 
education and rigorous academic research in all academic fields of intellectual pursuit. 
We value international cooperation, especially in this age of globalization, and are 
honored to cooperate and extend our joint research and academic exchange with 
Tsinghua University.  

I am delighted to say that Tsinghua University and Hebrew University have been working 
together to expand avenues for significant and important joint academic activity, 
including student exchanges, collaborative research, and joint programs between our 
two universities. 

I am confident that the cooperation between your university and the Hebrew university 
will deepen and we will work together even more closely in the years ahead for the 
benefit of not only our two universities, but for the good of the global community.  

I express my very best wishes for an additional 110 years of continued success of 
Tsinghua University and beyond.  

Warm personal regards, 

 

Prof. Asher Cohen  

 


